
 
 
  

 

Product Discontinuation Notification 
 

Date: September 20th, 2016 

The present notification is to inform Fiplex customers that the following Product Model has 
been discontinued: 
 

Model: MBC45-4-DCL 
Description: UHF External combining system for multi sub band signal boosters. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Fiplex Sales Representative. 
 
Fiplex Communications, Inc. 

7331 NW 54th Street. Miami, FL 33166. United States 
Ph: +1 305.884.8991  /  Toll Free: 877.890.7048  /  Fax: +1 305.884.4041  
Web: www.fiplex.com 
 
 
 
PDN005.00 

http://www.fiplex.com/

	Product Discontinuation Notification

